
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 
 

Monday 8th April 

All children back to school 

School dinner price increase (please 

see letter for further information) 

 

Tuesday 9th April 

Cricket taster day (children come to 

school in their PE kits on this day) 

Year 2 class trip to the library (please 

remember a coat and sensible shoes) 

 

Wednesday 10th April 

KS2 Live Author Lesson (please see 

Reading Newsletter for further 

information) 

 

Friday 19th April 

Year 3 & 4 Boys Football Competition 

at Darton – your child will bring a 

letter home if invited to attend. 

 

Tuesday 23rd April 

Year 3 class trip to the library  

 

Friday 26th April 

Year 3 & 4 Girls Football Competition 

at Darton – your child will bring a 

letter home if invited to attend. 

 

 

 

01226 743008 

s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance Matters 

Well done to this week’s winners: 

Year 3 

 

Whole School Attendance  

This week: 93.65% 

This year: 93.7% 

 

Attendance target: 96.5% 

 

This week 

This week has certainly been busy! We’ve 

had assessment week in school where 

the children have shown how amazing 

they are with the results from their 

assessments. We have had parents 

evening which was well attended in all 

classes. It was lovely to see parents in 

school and of course, as always, we 

welcome any feedback we can to 

continue to improve our school and it’s 

community. Finally, just to say a great 

big thank you for your continued support 

this term (how fast it has gone) and we 

hope you have a rest over Easter and we 

will welcome you back to school on 

Monday 8th April 2024.  

 

Spotlight on Year 2 

 
The children have all worked really hard on their assessments this week. Well 

done everyone! As well as the hard work it has been an exciting week in school. 

The children in Year 2 were fantastic at learning their lines for the Easter service 

and they all projected their voices very well in church.  The children have all 

made a fantastic effort this week with their artwork. They have learned all 

about the life and works of Vincent van Gogh. Then they practised mixing water 

colours and finally they painted their own pictures of sunflowers in the style of 

van Gogh. 

 

Elsecar Holy Trinity 

Primary School 
Church Street, Elsecar, S74 8HS 

Our School Community 

Easter Tombola 

  
Thank you for taking part in our 

Easter Tombola. Our community was 

so generous with the ‘bring an Easter 

Egg non–uniform day’! we will be 

counting the money and keeping you 

informed about how it is going to be 

spent. Thank you! 

  

  

 

British Values 

Next Week’s Question  

Should there be a limit on how rich 

one person can become?  

 

Cricket Taster Day 

 
All children will be taking part in a 

cricket taster session Tuesday the 

9th April in school.  Children can 

come to school in their PE kits on 

this day. 

Easter Service in Church  

It was a great pleasure to see how much 

the children enjoyed the Easter Service in 

Church yesterday. Each class had a part 

and told the  important messages of the 

Easter Story. It is wonderful to see how 

much the children have developed in 

their confidence when speaking, using 

clear voices.  

 Art week showcase 

 

 
 

What wonderful examples of artists 

throughout school! We are so 

impressed with the pieces of work 

our children have produced. 

 

Art week  

Our children have produced some 

amazing artwork this week, we cannot 

believe what wonderful, talented children 

we have in our school. Across school, 

children have explored shades of colours, 

for example in Year 5 they made shades 

of green that they didn’t even know 

existed as part of their Henri Rousseau 

inspired artwork. 

 


